
I support SB8 because expanding pre-elementary programs in Alaska gives families more options for 
affordable, high-quality early education.  Investing in young children has a high long-term ROI because 
those kids and their parents contribute more to the economy both now and later, we're less likely to 
spend money on special education services, crime and reliance on financial aid programs decreases, and 
our society's future is set up for success.  
 
Please support SB8. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Erin Ohlson 
 


